


2. Update on Gyms – HHS and RBHS  – Charles Oestreich , Director of FCS  
Dr. Boren and Charles Oestreich toured gyms at Warrensburg and Truman.  A 
presentation with pictures of the different facilities was shown to the committee. 
 
Sketches and other ideas are still in the development stage.   
 
Tilt up walls is one of the ideas that are being explored.  With this system, vertical joints 



Motion:  The Long Range Facilities Committee shall support the Sub-Committee 
recommendation of SOA/CM Engineering to the Board of Education. 
Motion Passed.  
 
4. Develop Agenda for Next Meet ing – Committee Action  

1. New Elementary Property 


